
Marauerite Lockard 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
cc: 

Subject: 

Jeff Bates 
Friday, September 15, 2006 8 5 7  AM 
Dorothy Menasco 
Kimberley Pena; Marguerite Lockard; Hong Wang; Victor McKay; Sally Simmons; 
Nancy.Schnitzer@mail.sprint.com 
060507-TP - Embarq FloridalRoyal Street Communications - Agreement 

Dorothy, the above agreement is a pure adoption and not a new agreement as indicated in Embarq's letter. 

The docket title for this agreement should be: "Request for approval of adoption of existing CMRS interconnection 
agreement between Embarq Florida, Inc. and Globalstar USA, LLC by Royal Street Communications, LLC." 

In addition to the docket title, the "statutory deadline" event and date can be removed (since this is a pure adoption, the 
code and date aren't necessary under 2.07.C.5.b of the APM.) 

Nancy, F Y I for future reference. 

Jeff Bates 
Research Assistant 
Competitive Markets & Enforcement 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
Voice: 850-41 3-6538 
Fax: 850-41 3-6539 
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